Happy 25th Anniversary, CAA/

This year marks the 25th anniversary of the passage of the
Congressional Accountability Act (CAA). On January 23, 1995, the
CAA was the first piece of legislation passed by the 104th U.S.
Congress. The CAA established an independent office in the
legislative branch, now the Office of Congressional Workplace Rights
(OCWR), to administer workplace laws promoting safe and
accessible workplaces and protecting Congressional staff from
unlawful discrimination and harassment.

We are the OCWR, and our door is always open.







